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Mirick O’Connell has officially kicked-off our Summer
Associate and Summer Intern Programs
 
June 4, 2024  |  In The News

Mirick O’Connell has officially kicked off our Summer

Associate and Summer Intern Programs. We are

pleased to welcome Afnaan Syed, Faye Desmond,

Christina James, and John Fogarty.

We are also thrilled to welcome back Madison Sandusky for a third

summer with us!

Madison, Afnaan, Faye, and John are joining the firm’s Legal

Administrative Assistant Team, helping to provide administrative

assistance in areas throughout the firm where needed.

As a Summer Associate, Christina will work with as many attorneys at the

firm as possible; she will have the opportunity to observe in the

courtroom, at the closing table, and at client meetings. She will also

attend social and networking events in order to become better

acquainted with our attorneys and with life at Mirick O’Connell.
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